
Year 2 Newsletter 30 
   Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 
 

 
In English this week, we have read the book ‘Meerkat Mail’. In this story, a meerkat writes 
postcards to his family explaining his adventures to other parts of the world. Sunny, the 
meerkat, enjoys certain parts of his day at places but mainly struggles adjusting to different 
settings. In the postcards, he explains his thoughts and feelings about certain aspects of 
the day and these are the features we are going to be including in our writing when we 
move onto postcard writing.  
 
In Maths, we have looked at capacity and learnt how to measure capacity (by using a jug 
and reading scales of 1s, 2s, 5s and 10s). We started by measuring different amounts of 
water. If you have a measuring jug at home, perhaps you could take a few minutes to look 
at the scale and practise measuring some amounts of different liquids.  

 
 

In Geography, we have been exploring the coastal town of Weymouth, along the Jurassic 
Coast. We explored the different physical and human features and talked about why 
people may want to visit the town.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
We then had a go at making a radio advert, to encourage people to visit. The children did 
a great job with this and were able to use their speaking and listening skills effectively.  
 
Just for your information, Year 2 will be unable to swim in the pool on Friday 23rd May so 
this has been rescheduled for Monday 19th May instead.   
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mr Bale, Miss Stephenson and the Year 2 Team 
 


